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Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Red Curtain Foundation for the Arts
Address:
9315 State Ave. #J 
Marysville, WA 98270

Contact:
(360) 322-7402 
https://www.redcurtainfoundation.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Red Curtain Foundation for the Arts is committed to increasing accessibility 
and appreciation of the visual and performing arts for students, artists, 
technicians, audiences and patrons in the Snohomish County area through 
education, productions, and exhibits.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2018 Q2	 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Red Curtain Foundation for the Arts.
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Re: Grant Report for Q2 2018 14.2  

http://www.redcurtainfoundation.org 

Red Curtain Foundation for the Arts is grateful for the Tulalip Tribes’ continued support of 
our organization’s mission of providing arts education and programming for the residents of 
north Snohomish County. The most recent grant request (Q2 2018) helped us fund some fire 
and safety improvements at the arts center, mandated by the City of Marysville, and 
complete the build-out of the center’s concession space, while helping to support RCF’s 
theatre programming. 

 
Attendance at Red Curtain’s plays average 65 per performance (9 performances each for 7 
shows in the season) -- just over 4,000 audience members. Our in-house classes for kids, 
teens, and adults serve about 40 students per session, with 5 sessions per year. In addition, 
Red Curtain’s outreach efforts, running after-school drama clubs for two of Marysville School 
District’s elementary schools, attracted an additional 60 students this year (with plans to 
expand for next school year). 

 
We're preparing now for our two immersive youth theatre activities, with Springboard (for 
ages 9-15) beginning May 20 and Summer Stars (ages 15-19) starting June 23. We 
anticipate participation of about 50 students in the two 6-week programs, each culminating 
in fully- staged musical theatre productions that will showcase the young actors' skills. 
 
Volunteer participation adds another 150+ people to those numbers, which brings the 
total number of people impacted by Red Curtain over the last year to at least 4,600. 

 
I have attached photos of the sprinkler installation (additional service installed in the 
bathrooms, office, greenroom and under the stairs), and the newly-built concession stand, 
as well as a couple of photos from last year's Springboard production of "A Kidsummer 
Night's Dream." We would be happy to share other photos or materials as requested. And 
we look forward to partnering with the Tribes on the planned production of "The 
Rememberer," set for April 10-26, 2020. 

 
Thank you again for your ongoing support. 

 

-- 
Beckye Randall 
Red Curtain Foundation for the Arts 
Operations Director/Board Member 
(360) 322-7402 
www.redcurtainfoundation.org 
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